RTE Superannuation Scheme

Announcement from the Trustees of the RTE Superannuation Scheme
2.5% Pension Increase

The Trustees of the RTE Superannuation Scheme are pleased to announce that the Minister for Public
Expenditure, NDP Delivery and Reform, with the support of the Minister for Tourism, Culture, Arts,
Gaeltacht, Sport and Media, has approved an increase of 2.5% to pensions in payment with effect

from 1% January 2022.

Detailed administrative arrangements are currently in hand and it is planned that the increases and
any back-dated payments will be implemented in the February 2024 payment.

An application has been made for a further increase at 1 January 2023, and this is awaiting Ministerial
consideration. We are not in a position at this point to say if or when this increase might be approved,

but we will communicate the outcome in due course.

Issued by the Trustees of the RTE Superannuation Scheme:
Michael Madden (Chair), Paul Doyle, Jim Foley, Eugene Murray, Eamon Treacy

January 2024

Any queries should be addressed to the Pensions Department, RTE, Donnybrook, Dublin 4.
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